HB 1679 -- STUDENT MEAL PLANS (Chipman)
COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on General Laws

After July 1, 2019, this bill will prohibit any public institution
of higher education in Missouri from requiring any student to
purchase meal plans or require students to dine at on-campus
facilities when a student has presented medical documentation of a
food allergy or sensitivity, or a medical dietary issue, to the
institution.

This bill is the same as HB 732 (2017) and similar to HB 2099
(20106) .



